
     November 30, 2005 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
400 Heber M. Well Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
Please allow me to express my support for the planned purchase of Pacificorp by 
MidAmerican Energy Holdings Company. 
 
I believe this purchase will be good for the citizens of West Valley City and Utah.  
Among the benefits of this purchase, several stand out: 
 

• This transaction provides PacifiCorp with long-term stability and access to the 
capital resources necessary to fun sustained investment in the electric system.   

• MidAmerican’s experience will maximize PacifiCorp’s efforts in economic 
development. 

• The increased investments in transmission and distribution assets will be 
beneficial for the region. 

• There is a strong commitment to maintain sufficient operations and front-line staff 
to provide adequate and reliable service, keeping up with load and customer 
growth. 

 
Thank you for considering my input regarding this important issue.  Please feel free to 
contact me if you desire additional or more specific information. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
     Dennis J. Nordfelt 
     Mayor 
 
Cc: Councilmembers 
Wayne Pyle, City Manager 
Paul Isaac, Assistant City Manager 


